Body found outside Appsouth Apartments
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A male body has been found in truck on Charlotte Ann Lane in Boone.

Maintenance workers discovered the body in a Toyota pickup truck near the dumpster on the
Appalachian South Apartments complex. No word on how long the man had been in the truck-
but a press release is expected shortly. According to Jim Wilson with the Boone Police
Department, the body has been taken to Watauga Medical Center for a preliminary
examination.

No foul play is suspected at this time, he says.




